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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent:  Wednesday, October 29, 2008 3:42 PM

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret
Subject: FW: aquarion water co of nh petition for increase in rates

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-098, Aquarion Water
Company.

--Kim

From: Bob Giese [mailto:cabric02@yahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2008 1:24 PM

To: PUC

Subject: aquarion water co of nh petition for increase in rates

pleaser do not allow this proposed rate increase. poor mgt and planning by far away owners in absence
should not be met with fiscal reward. aquarion is a monoply that over the years spends little if any on
preventive maintainance. when they are faced with a repair they call it an upgrade and and ask for a rate
Inc to cover it. what have they done with all their profits that a monoply company earns. they spent
mega $3$ on fighting the take over by n hampton, nh town gov . so it must be a very profitable
enterprise. what working person in industry gets a 21% pay increase for missmanaging their job? .i
live full time in hampton,nh. thank you. bobg
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